From: Andrew Rochells

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Don"t Destroy What We Cherish
Date: Tuesday, December 19, 2017 10:25:52 AM

Andrew Rochells
18 Goss Road
North Hampton, NH 03862

December 19, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

We live in beautiful place, and we cannot let greed overtake our wonderful state. The invasion of towers
or whatever is in store will destroy the majesty that brought us here, and we had a choice. There is
something special about this place and let's nature bounty stay the same.

Sincerely,
Andrew Rochells
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